
North Fulton Amateur Radio League
is pleased to announce that the meeting location and dates 

have changed.  We are no longer be meeting at Sonny’s 
Bar-B-Q and we are not going to be doing the dinner thing 

prior to the meeting.
  

The new meeting dates will be on the 3rd Tuesday of the 
every month and the new meeting place is now located at 

the Alpharetta Emergency Operations Center.  This is 
located directly behind Alpharetta Fire Station #1 at 2970 

Webb Bridge Road.  

Our next meeting will be this coming Tuesday, 3 days from 
now, on October 17th, and the meeting will start at 7:30PM.  

Our featured speaker this month is Tom Ollie, KG4VUB, who 
will be talking about WinLink and providing a working demo.  

Refreshments will be served and a door prize from HRO will 
be given to some lucky attendee.  

Hope to see you there.


